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Release of Body Worn Camera Footage 
 

San Diego – The San Diego Police Department is committed to being open and 
transparent with the public.  We are releasing body worn camera footage from an arrest 
involving the use of force which occurred on May 12, 2021. 

https://youtu.be/wtAmaPq1CKU 
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https://youtu.be/wtAmaPq1CKU

